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   TO ALL MEMBERS 

2018 BUDGET SEMINAR 
5 December 2017, Renaissance Hotel Kuala Lumpur 

(REGISTRATION CLOSED) 
 
The Institute would like to inform all members that the final 2018 Budget Seminar scheduled to be 
held on 5 December 2017 at Renaissance Hotel Kuala Lumpur is fully booked and closed for 
registration. 
 
The Institute is not able to accept any further registrations or walk-in participants.  
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